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Hot Weather 

During this heatwave, 

please can you make sure your 

child has a sun hat, sun cream 

and a water bottle. Thank you. 

Welcome 

A big welcome back to all our 

children. We look forward to 

meeting our new reception children 

next week. 

We would also like to welcome Miss 

Costello who has joined us as a 

class teacher in Swallows and 

Swifts. 

Clubs 

We still have spaces on the KS2 after school football on a Tuesday 

and Stir it Up on a Wednesday. Please email the office if your child 

would like a place. 

 

 

Uniform 

A reminder that children should be 

wearing the correct uniform, pe kit (no 

branding or wording), and black school 

shoes. 

 

We also have a big bag of shoes left from 

last term in the office foyer. These will be 

put in the clothing bank at the end of next 

week if not collected. 

 

PTA AGM 

The PTA are having their AGM on 

Monday 25th September at 7.30pm at 

the Geldeston Wherry. Please come 

along and see what our amazing PTA 

do. They are always welcoming new 

members and new ideas. 
 

Year 6 Taster Day at Bungay High School 

If you haven’t already done so, please confirm with the office if your 

child will be attending. Thank you. 
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Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 12th September – Swallows swimming at Bungay Pool and every Tues after 

until Tuesday 12th December 

Thursday 14th September – Year 6 taster day at Bungay High School 

Monday 18th September – Mr Li Rocchi from Hobart High in to see Year 6 

Friday 22nd September – Jeans for Genes Day 

Thursday 5th October – Tempest Photography. Individual and Siblings 

 

Website – http://www.ellinghamandwoodton.co.uk/     ellinghamvcprimary 

 

 

 

 

Competition Time 

The children have all been told about a competition to design a new ‘School 

Expectations’ poster. These need to be on A4 paper and be colourful and bright. 

Please hand your posters in to the office before 15th September. There will be 

2 prizes across the school. 

 

 

 

 
Tempest Photography 

Induvial school photos will be 

taken on Thursday 5th October. 

You are welcome to bring in 

younger siblings in to the hall for 

8.30am. 

 

 

 

 

Jeans for Genes – Friday 22nd 

September 

We are asking children to come in 

wearing jeans on Friday 22nd 

September in return for a 

suggested donation of £1 for the 

charity Jeans for 

Genes. More information can be 

found at 

https://www.jeansforgenes.org/ 
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